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Hoorn, 4 July 2012

Dear Mr Rihak,

We are honored and pleased that we are celebrating our 20th anniversary as twin cities today. During
these 20 years we have built up a very special relationship. A lot of things happened and changed in
the several committees and city halls. Our bond has always been strong and we faced a lot. The main
target has always been offering both our cities and residents new opportunities and enabling the
people to make new friends.

We are proud of our cooperation and the strong bonds between our city councils and residents.
Dozens, if not hundreds of contacts have arisen in the fields of sport, culture, recreation, education,
health and economics. Each of them with its own specialism, profession or interest. Those
cooperations and friendships really enriched our lifes.

We are really looking forward to our next anniversary. The world will keep on changing and we are
confident that we as twin cities will be able to cope with those changes. The past twenty years prove
that we are able to do so. We are really looking forward to meeting you in September.

Best regards,

On behalif of The City Council of Hoorn
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nno van Veldhuizen, Mayor

On behalf of the Hoorn-Pfibram Committee
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Rob r\}api L_?'é n, Chairman
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